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UNITED STATES GOVERN.\1ENT

Memorandum
To : Files DATE: April 10,1967

Q ? -

FROM : P. A. Morris, Director l'i Uk h us

Division of Reactor Licensing

.50-302-
SUBJECT: FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION , py

A meeting was held on April 7,1967 to discuss preliminary plans
of the Florida Power Corporation for nuclear power. J

,

|The company plans a single B&W-PWR duplicate of those ordered by i

the Duke Power Corporation. The site is at Crystal River, about
75-80 miles north of St. Petersburg. Ccm:mreial generatica is
scheduled for April 1,1972. It is hoped that the Construction
Permit application will be filed about the middle of July. i

Gilbart Assoc. will be the architect-engineer, Sid Stoller vill
advise cc the fuel cycle and NUS en the ' ologies.
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